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Mrs Rita Carby 

Code A i Code 

27 Janua~ 2003 

Dear Mrs Carby 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

I write to inform you that we have received a letter from the General Medical Council, informing us that 

they are still considering whether to include the case of Stanley Carby among the group of complaints 

already made against Dr Barton. 

The reason for the delay in their coming to such a decision is the fact that GMC investigations have been 

temporarily stayed while there is an ongoing criminal investigation. 

As you know, the GMC are not carrying out any further work on these complaints until the police 

investigation has been concluded. 

We will, of course, inform you as soon as we have any further information. If you have any queries about 

this, or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 


